
Agenda Item 5a 
 
From: SW-Licensing <licensing@swdevon.gov.uk>  
Sent: 03 September 2024 13:13 
To: WD-Parish Clerks <ParishClerks@westdevon.gov.uk> 
Subject: Consultation on draft Gambling Statement of Principles 
 

Dear Town and Parish Clerks 

  
Gambling Act 2005 – Consultation on draft Gambling Statement of Principles 

  
The Licensing Authority must review its gambling policy, known as the ‘Statement of 
Principles’, every three years. The policy sets out the principles which West Devon Borough 
Council will apply when dealing with applications, enforcing the law and making decisions 
under the Gambling Act 2005 over the next three years. Once approved, the updated policy 
will be in effect from January 2025 to January 2028. 
  
The draft revised policy can be downloaded from the following website: 
  
https://wdgamblingpolicy.commonplace.is/ 

  
The main proposed changes include new sections on ‘safer gambling and social 
responsibility’ and ‘gaming in alcohol licensed premises’, as well as further information on 
what we expect for gaming machines and small society lotteries.  
  
We would welcome any comments you wish to make about the draft policy during our 
public consultation. These can be made by:  
  

• providing feedback on the commonplace website (see above link) 

• emailing licensing@swdevon.gov.uk  
• writing to Licensing, West Devon Borough Council, Kilworthy Park, Drake Road, 

Tavistock, PL19 0BZ 

  
Responses to the consultation must be received no later than 13th October 2024. 
  
Please contact me if you have any questions or would like further information.  
  
Kind regards 

  
Naomi 
  
  

Naomi Stacey | Senior Licensing Officer 

South Hams District Council | West Devon Borough Council 
naomi.stacey@swdevon.gov.uk 

01803 861268 

My working days are: Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 
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Disclaimer 

This e-mail is private and confidential and is intended only for use by the addressee. If you are not the 
intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or other action taken in reliance of the information 
contained in this e-mail is strictly prohibited. Furthermore, if you are not the intended recipient, please notify 
the sender immediately and then delete this e-mail from your system. Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages 
are routinely monitored for compliance with our policy on the use of electronic communications. This e-mail 
message has been scanned for computer viruses; however, no liability in respect of damage caused by any 
virus which is not detected will be accepted. 

 

This email has been scanned for spam & viruses. If you believe this email should have been stopped 
by our filters, click here to report it. 
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